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ARO May Newsletter

ARO will begin sending monthly newsletters
to keep members up-to-date on all things

ARO!

Reminders:

Call for Proposals

Open Call for Proposals for Symposia,
Workshops, and Young Investigator
Symposia for the 2021 MidWinter
Meeting!

For more information and submission
guidelines, click here.

The submission deadline is June 1, 2020
at 5:00 p.m. Central Daylight Time.

In Remembrance of Dr. Donata
Oertel

Donata was known to many members of ARO
for the several decades that she was active in
the association. Most notably, she was
president of ARO in 2003, and Award of Merit
recipient in 2004.

To access the full announcement, please click
here.

https://aro.org/
https://aro.org/meetings/midwinter-meeting-2020/abstract-submission-guidelines/
https://aro.org/meetings/midwinter-meeting-2020/abstract-submission-guidelines/
https://aro.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/05/In-Remembrance.pdf
https://www.jaro-online.org/pages/JARO-About/
https://twitter.com/AROMWM


NIDCD Request for Information

The NIDCD has published a Request for Information and would like input from
the ARO membership! Please click here for additional information on the
request for information. 

Parthenon Management
Group

On April 1, 2020, Parthenon
Management Group, LLC took over
management of ARO.

To access the full announcement, please
click here.

JARO Research News

Check out the JARO Research News update! If you are interested in
submitting, please contact the Publication’s Committee representative from
spARO, Mary O’Sullivan, at mary29@stanford.edu.

Stay Connected to ARO!

Stay Connected.
Did you know that ARO is more than an annual conference? Although our
conference is the most prominent extension of us, the association offers
wonderful things all year long! From relevant job postings to the JARO, we're
your go to place for all things otolaryngology. Stay in the know, be part of the
conversation and let's stay connected! 

Friend us on Facebook!

We're on Facebook. Let's be friends,
CLICK HERE!

To view the spARO Facebook, please
CLICK HERE!

Follow us on Twitter!

https://aro.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/05/NIDCD-Request-for-Information.pdf
https://parthenonmgmt.com/
https://aro.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/05/Parthenon-Management-Group-Annoucement.pdf
https://aro.org/news/jaro-research-news/
mailto:mary29@stanford.edu
https://www.facebook.com/Association-for-Research-in-Otolaryngology-107991167532151/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/spARO2012/


You tweet. We tweet. Follow us on
Twitter!
CLICK HERE!

Should you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact the ARO Executive Office, at

headquarters@aro.org or 615.649.3075. Thank you! 
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